
From: Paul Lohman [mailto:lohman_paul@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Sat 5/14/2011 12:35 PM 
To: Schiller, Lynn 
Subject: Zoning Neighboors and Development committee 
  
I have way the pros and cons, and came to the conclusion that wallmart is not in the best interest of the 
people of our neighborhood. Our in the best interest of local store's, we have state fair and alot of parking 
issues in our neighborhood already, we do not need to be more congested. aslo this will bring in more 
problems than it is worth. there are other locations that could be of better benefit to the people in 
Wisconsin, like miller park way.  I have found tha where there are Wallmart there also comes alot of riff 
raff into the surrounding neighborhood, not everybody no how to conduct themselves. It would be better if 
established in an already commercial area. I am completely against this discission, as that it dosen't  
consider the people who have to indure the fallout and added expense of becoming commercial. 
 
Thank you for your time: Respectfully Paukl A. Lohman 
 
 
P.S. Please foward my concerns and dissaproval of thi to: 
 
Witkowski 
Wade 
Murphy 
Bauman 
Zielinski 

 


